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August 18, 2022

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No 228 s. 2022

CORRIGENDUM OF THE DIVISION MEMORANDUM NO 219, s. 2022

(REVIEW OF THE INITIAL ASSESSMENT AND INTERVIEW OF APPLICANTS FOR

To:

ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICERS Il CONDUCTED IN SCHOOLS))

All HRMPSB Members
All HRMPSB Secretariat
All applicants

Relative to the schedule of review of the initial assessment and interview of
applicants for Administrative Officers II scheduled on August 19, 2022, the
Schools Division Office through the Human Resource Merit Promotion and
Selection Board (HRMPSB) announces that it is moved to August 25, 2022.

For inquiries or clarifications, please feel free to contact Ms. Gemma B.
Cabutaje, HRMO at 0965-516-9360.

Immediate dissemination of this memorandum is desired.




